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Athreya Buddhavarapu was appointed to the vacant general position by unanimous vote. Tim Williams was appointed as participant by unanimous vote. 
The College branch rules were adopted in a unanimous vote. 
We’ll aim to organise a Welcome event in May and a Student night. We’ll look into organising on-line talks in 2021 , and a Branch day in 2022. 

